
Faith Baptist Church Philippine Ministry 
2738 S. Post Road Shelby, NC  28152 

Church – 704-487-0006 
e-mail – info@fbcofshelby.org 

	
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Pastors, Friends, and Supporting Churches,  

Praise the Lord! Hallelujah! Glory to God!!! We just came back from our trip to the Philippines for the 

Pastors/Workers Conference. We were very excited to have arrived in the Philippines after 30 hours of travel. 

The Lord blessed in a great way! The theme text for the conference was Revelation 2:25 “Holding Fast Till He 

Comes.” It was a great encouragement to see the Philippine pastors resolve to HOLD FAST to the Word of God 

and continue by the grace of God “till He comes.” Over 40 people were saved throughout the week and are 

being followed up for discipleship classes! I was talking with one of the pastors, Pastor Jerome De Castro. He is 

serving the Lord in the barangay Manggahan. Pastor Castro started with the FBCPM June 23, 2022. Pastor 

Castro has been blessed to lead 181 folks to the Lord, is conducting 13 weekly Bible studies, and 3 children’s 

Sunday schools! Pastor Sammy Medina shared with me that his expectation for the Faith Baptist Church 

Philippine Ministry will double over the next 5-6 years! Hallelujah! Thank you for your prayers and financial 

support for this church planting ministry!  

Looking unto Jesus,  

Joshua Rhoades, Ephesians 3:20-21 
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